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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
For more information contact: 
Patti Miller, Emergency Management Coordinator 
millerp@beloitwi.gov or 608-364-5711  

 
 

Garbage and Recycling Collection Delayed Due to Ice Storm 

Feb. 23, 2023 - The City of Beloit’s Public Works Department is delaying garbage and 
recycling collection for Thursday, February 23, 2023 until Friday, February 24, 2023 due 
to the ice storm. 
 
Garbage and recycling collection will resume their normal schedule next week. Residents 
can sign up for trash and recycling reminders at https://beloitsolidwaste.com/pick-up-
schedule/. For more information, call the City of Beloit Public Works Operations at (608) 
364-2929. 
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